
 
 

Bossier City Police Department  
      P.O. Box 6216 

Bossier City, Louisiana 71171-6216 

 

 

 

 

October 17, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. , 

 

This letter is in response to your public records request to the Bossier City Police Department 

for, “Any and all copies of forms submitted to the Department of Justice, Bureau of Justice Statistics 

concerning or detailing deaths of inmates while in custody, including Form CJ-9 entitled DEATHS IN 

CUSTODY—DEATH REPORT ON INMATES UNDER JAIL JURISDICTION U.S. DEPARTMENT 

OF JUSTICE BUREAU OF JUSTICE STATISTICS AND ACTING AS COLLECTION AGENT for 

and including the years 2014 to 2019.” 

 

 

The Bossier City jail has no such records. There have been no in custody deaths from 2014 to the 

present. 

  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Traci Landry 

Public Information Officer 

Bossier City Police Department 




